
Drop-in Center News
If any of you are like me, you are aching for spring!

As we prepare for increased sunlight and refreshed energy,
please consider sharing your ideas and thoughts for new
groups/classes I can offer.  Any gifts, interests or talents

that you have and would like to teach to others? Any that
you would like to develop? I appreciate any insights and

suggestions you can provide. This Drop In Center is for YOU
and I would love to reflect and inspire our community. 
We do have some amazing functions coming later in the

year. We will again have an event for Mental Health
Awareness month. I will keep you posted on the details. 
In July, I am planning our field trip to be an adventure to

Moorhead to attend a performance of "Singing in the Rain."
 



Please refer to the calendar for all groups and activities. We also have a Facebook
page and a web site, (www.communitypartnersdropin.org)           
 We will be having BINGO, (with prizes) on March 6th and 20th. Currently the prizes
for the "cover-all" games will be a $20 gift card to an area business. Our ASL
classes will be held on Thursdays, the 2nd, 16th and 30th.
On Tuesdays we continue to build enlightenment and support with "coffee talk".
Friendly conversation, good coffee and doughnuts!
On March 10th, we will have our pizza party at the Center. Sub sandwiches will be
served on March 24th.  Movie day will be March 17th and 31st. Please contact me
if there are any films that you would like to watch.
Weather related cancellations will be posted on our Facebook page. 

Important Events and
Meetings

Western Prairie LAC will be
meeting on March 14th at

11:00. Meeting will take place
at Western Prairie Human

Services in Glenwood

Drop-In Center
Hours:



10:00 a.m.-3:00
p.m. Weekdays

except
Wednesdays.

Contact:
125 Minnesota Ave. East

Glenwood, MN 56334
(320) 634-0888

Melanie Hanson, Program
Coordinator

mhanson@solutionsinpractice.org


